
 

Notice of Settlement Approval 

 
 

The Turo Settlement Approval 
 
On January 14, 2022, Turo sent a notice informing you that the parties reached a Settlement 
Agreement, without any admission of liability and that a settlement approval hearing was to take 
place. 
 
We are pleased to inform you that on April 12, 2022, the Superior Court of Québec approved the 
Settlement Agreement with Turo. Turo will deposit directly into your account one Settlement Credit 
in the amount of $16.50 CAD to be used toward a future booking on Turo.  
 
Summary of the Turo Settlement Agreement  

 
Turo has agreed to provide Settlement Class Members (as detailed in the Settlement Agreement) 
with one (1) Settlement Credit in the amount of $16.50 CAD to be used toward a future vehicle 
booking on its website or mobile application. The Settlement Credit must be used within thirty-six 
(36) months of the date of deposit in an Eligible Account and must be applied in full in one single 
vehicle booking. The Settlement Credit is transferable by way of a one-time transfer to another 
Registered Guest and is no further transferable thereafter. The Settlement Credit cannot be used 
to purchase gift cards, gift certificates, or any product redeemable for cash. The Settlement Credit 
cannot be combined with any other offer, discount or coupon. 

Additionally, Turo has implemented a business practice change for the users accessing its 
website or mobile application from Québec pursuant to which the price displayed for the first step 
of a vehicle booking on its website and mobile application is inclusive of the applicable Trip Fees, 
resulting in pricing that is “all-inclusive”, except for taxes and optional costs or services.  

 
FOR MORE INFORMATION 

 
For more information and to access a copy of the complete terms of the Settlement Agreement 
and the Court judgment(s), you can access the following website: WWW.LPCLEX.COM/TURO.  
 
You may also contact Class Counsel: 
 
Joey Zukran 
LPC Avocat Inc. 
276, rue St-Jacques, suite 801 
Montréal, Québec, H2Y 1N3 
Telephone: 514-379-1572 
Fax: 514-221-4441 
Email: jzukran@lpclex.com   

This notice has been approved by the Superior Court of Québec. 
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